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WHEN WILL THESE NEW LAWS BE EFFECTIVE?

These 3 new image-based sexual abuse laws will be effective from 30
July 2023.

WHAT TO DO IF SOMEONE HAS SENT YOU AN ILLEGAL
IMAGE OR VIDEO
      DO NOT keep it, forward it on or upload it
      DELETE it immediately, if you can
      BLOCK the person who sent it to you

IT IS NOW ILLEGAL TO:
Intentionally produce an intimate image showing another person and you
know that the image is intimate and is outside community standards of
acceptable conduct*.

Intentionally distribute an intimate image depicting another person
and you know that the image is intimate and is outside community
standards of acceptable conduct*.

Threatening to distribute an intimate image of another person which
is outside community standards of acceptable conduct*.

*outside community standards of acceptable conduct depends on the situation
including: what is in the image, how the image was taken, the age,  vulnerability,
intellectual capacity and anything else that is relevant to the person in the image,
how the sharing of the image affects the privacy of the person in the image and
how the image was shared.

Youthlaw: 03 9113 9500; Mon-Fri, 9:30 AM - 5 PM

Youthlaw Victoria is located on the traditional country of the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin Nation.
We acknowledge them as the Traditional Owners and pay our respects to their Elders, past and
emerging. Sovereignty was never ceded.

Youthlaw Victoria is a proudly inclusive organisation and an ally of the LGBTIQ+ community.

Youthlaw acknowledges the support of the Victorian Government.
Scan to download a poster with a list of

organisations who are able to help and support


